
Jerome Library Staff Report, August 2023 

• Reviewed Yavapai Library By-laws revised August 10, 2023. 
 

• Reviewed IT support specific to the Jerome Library. 

Recommend continuing current level of support. 

Updated Firewall firmware, ran disc cleanup and defrag to improve circulation 
computer performance. Replacement is recommended. 

• Received 556.46 from e-rate for GHA technologies Firewall support. 
 

• Updated user profiles for library staff. 
 
• Continued review of Camp Verde library banned book issues. 
 

“The American Library Association affirms that all libraries are forums for 
information and ideas, and that the following basic policies should guide their 
services. 

“I. Books and other library resources should be provided for the interest, 
information, and enlightenment of all people of the community the library 
serves. Materials should not be excluded because of the origin, background, 
or views of those contributing to their creation. 

“II. Libraries should provide materials and information presenting all points of 
view on current and historical issues. Materials should not be proscribed or 
removed because of partisan or doctrinal disapproval. 

“III. Libraries should challenge censorship in the fulfillment of their 
responsibility to provide information and enlightenment. 

“IV. Libraries should cooperate with all persons and groups concerned with 
resisting abridgment of free expression and free access to ideas. 

• Respectfully submitted, Librarian, Kathleen Jarvis 


